Académie de la Moraine

13200, rue Yonge Richmond Hill Ontario L4E 2712

Téléphone : (905} 773-.7616 Télécopicur : (203) 773-7621
Baher Morcos, direesr sone et ke om o

February 16, 2007

Subject : Good Food Enterprises

| would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the excellent service you have been
providing our school since the beginning of the milk program four years ago.

The program was easy to implement and flawlessly initiated, allowing us to support parents
in improving their child's lunchtime nutrition options. As well, it teaches our older students -
who are in charge of distributing the milk on a daily basis — responsibility and accountability.

On behalf of the staff, students and parents of Académie de la Moraine, thank you for your
help in supporting our school programs.

Sincerely,

A e Wi

Baher Morcos
Principal

Le Conseil scolaire de district du Centre-Sud-Ouest



